
MID-SOUTH FAMILY HOUSING 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

Pest Control Prevention: 

NSA Mid-South is committed to 
an active multi-faceted (i.e. clear 
plastic bottles/aluminum, 
newspapers, office paper, 
cardboard) recycling program. 
Our base recycling efforts 
generate profits that are 
returned to Navy programs such 
as: Safety, Environmental 
programs, and/or MWR.  
 
To meet our mandated DoD 
goals, we ask that all tenants 
participate in the recycling 
program. Many buildings have 
numerous recycling receptacles 
available for use. Containers for 
Aluminum Cans and Plastic 
Bottles are often found in break/
common areas. Recycling 
containers for Office Paper, 

shredded paper, and newspaper 
are conveniently located in 
central drop-off/collection points 
in most buildings.  
Cardboard Dumpsters are 
available throughout the base 
for your use. If you feel your 
facility needs more containers, 
contact your Facility Manager.  
 
The NSA Mid-South Recycling 
Collection area is located in the 
Commissary parking lot and can 
be used by anyone with base 
access; clear plastic bottles, 
cardboard, and aluminum cans 
are accepted there.  
For more information, please 
contact the NSA QRP Manager, 

David Fulcher at 901-874-5287. 

 

Spring is in full swing and this is the time of year that 

we start seeing an increasing amount of pest and 

unwanted critters.  Here are some tips to help prevent 

these unwanted nuisances.  
 

*Keep the carport/porch areas clear of clutter and trash. 
 

*Do not keep pet food outside for an extended period of 

time. 
 

*Dispose of pet waste immediately. *This will prevent 

odor as well. 
 

*Mowing and weed eating grassy areas. 
 

*Keep all trash in plastic bags and in refuse bins. 
 

*Wipe up spilled food or drinks immediately. 
 

*Rinse empty soda containers and place in trash 

receptacles. 
 

*Store food in airtight containers. 
 

If Pest Control services are needed please call 

Maintenance at 901-872-8724 to set up an 

appointment. 

SAVE THE 

DATES 
 
June 13:  
Father’s Day Event 

1000 in the 

management office 

 

June 16:  
Father’s Day 

 

July 4: 
Independence Day 

MSFH offices will be 

closed in observance 

of the holiday. 

 

 

Our President’s Message 

I want to welcome you to the first ever President’s 
Message.  I’m excited to have this opportunity going 
forward to fill you in on some of the things happening 
at Hunt Military Communities nationwide, and to tell 
you a little bit more about our employees and our 
dedication to you, our residents.  58% of our 
employees have some personal military affiliation.  
They are either retired military, a veteran, spouse, or 
was a military child. This special bond with the armed 
forces allows us to understand first-hand some of the 

challenges military families face, and helps drive our desire to take care of everyone 
who is a part of a Hunt Military Community. At Hunt, an important part of our job is to 
share our endless gratitude with our residents. Staff shows their appreciation for 
residents in a variety of ways.  From weekly get-to-know-your-neighbor events to 
partnering with military nonprofits, our mission is focused on giving back to our 
residents who give so much, and to the communities that support them.  Hunt is 
committed to supporting positive change for our residents, employees and our 
neighboring communities through efforts that are focused on military issues, health, 
education, housing, and community betterment. We know you have a choice in 
where you want to live, and we are grateful you trust us to serve you. 

 

Best, 

 

 

 

 
John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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 QUALIFIED RECYCLING 

PROGRAM (QRP):  

Join our Mid-South Family Housing Staff as 

we remember our fallen on May 24th @ 0700 

with our annual Wear Blue Run to Remember.  



MAY 2019 

Calendar of Events 

 May 9th - Happy Mother’s Day Event  

 Stop by the Management Office starting at  

 1000 to pick up a special treat. 

 May 12th - Mother’s Day 

 May 24th– Wear Blue Run to Remember-0700 

Meeting at the Pavilion on Savitz Dr.  

 May 27th - Memorial Day– MSFH Offices will be 

closed in observance of the holiday.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

MAY 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9  

Mother’s Day Event 

@ Management 

Office  

10 11 

  

12 

Mother’s Day 

13 

 

14 15 16 17 18 

Armed Forces Day 

19 20 21 22 23 24 

Wear Blue Run to 

Remember 0700 

@Pavilion on Savitz  

25 

 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

Contact Information for Mid-South Family Housing:  

Greg Preston: Community Director    Brian Pegram: Maintenance Director 

Gregory.Preston@huntcompanies.com    Brian.Pegram@huntcompanies.com 

Management Office: 901-872-8905    Maintenance Office: 901-872-8724 


